
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

February 6, 2007 
 

 

 
 

 
 
To The Honorable 

Common Council of the City of Milwaukee 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 
Dear Members of the Common Council: 
 

The Department of City Development, with the support of Aldermen Hamilton and 
Wade, respectfully requests introduction of a Communication File for scheduling at 

the February 21, 2007, Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development and the 
Community & Economic Development Committee meetings to provide an overview 
of redevelopment and economic development activity in the 30th Street Corridor.  

Your consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Commissioner 

 

 

 

 

 

 
cc:  Alderman D’Amato, Chair, ZND Committee 

      Alderman Davis, Chair, CED Committee 
      Alderman Hamilton 

      Alderman Wade 
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